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Philadelphia Baptist Church 
5709 Philadelphia Church Road, Marshville, NC  28103; 704-624-5121 

Website:  pbcmarshville.org       E-mail:  pbcmarshville@gmail.com 

YouTube Channel:  Pastor Caroll Anthony    Parking Lot Radio Station:  107.7 FM 

Dear Family of God of Philadelphia, 

 This month we celebrate the birth of our nation.  On July 4, 1776, the United States 

declared their independence from England by saying, “We hold these truths to be self-evident, 

that all men are created equal, that they are endowed by their Creator with certain unalienable 

rights, that among these are life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness.” 

 It was evident in those early years that our Founders understood the vital role that God 

played in the nation’s success.  

• John Adams is quoted as saying: “We Recognize No Sovereign but God, and no King but 

Jesus!” 

• George Washington said: “While we are zealously performing the duties of good citizens 

and soldiers, we certainly ought not to be inattentive to the higher duties of religion. To 

the distinguished character of Patriot, it should be our highest glory to add the more 

distinguished character of Christian.” 

• Noah Webster said: “In my view, the Christian religion is the most important and one of 

the first things in which all children, under a free government ought to be instructed.” 

In 1939, with Hitler on the move in Europe, President Franklin D. Roosevelt, in his State of 

the Union Speech, reminded us again about the importance that faith plays in maintaining our 

democracy.  This is a portion of what he said:  

“Storms from abroad directly challenge three institutions indispensable to Americans, now 

as always.  The first is religion.  It is the source of the other two---democracy and international 

good faith.  

Religion, by teaching man his relationship to God, gives the individual a sense of his own 

dignity and teaches him to respect himself by respecting his neighbors… 

Where freedom of religion has been attacked, the attack has come from sources opposed to 

democracy.  Where democracy has been overthrown, the spirit of free worship has disappeared.  

And where religion and democracy have vanished, good faith and reason in international 

affairs have given way to strident ambition and brute force… 

There comes a time in the affairs of men when they must prepare to defend, not their homes 

alone, but the tenets of faith and humanity on which their churches, their governments, and 

their very civilizations are founded.  The defense of religion, of democracy, and of good faith 

among nations is all the same fight.  To save one we must now make up our minds to save all.”  

I wish more of today’s Americans and today’s political leaders understood these truths.  We 

have been the greatest nation in the history of the world, but we too will fall if we abandon our 

Christian heritage. 

May our Father bless America and you today.  It is a joy to serve our Lord with you. 

RCA  

   The Proclaimer                      
 

July  
 2021  

 

mailto:pbcmarshville@gmail.com


If your child (or you) missed T-Shirt night at VBS or if you know of a child                                  
that would like to have one, we have the following sizes available: 

Child Small (6-8); Child Medium (10-12); Child Large (14-16); Adult Small; Adult Large 

Please stop by the church to pick up Monday – Wednesday or on Sunday.        Thank you. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Fall Men’s Retreat will be held at the Blowing Rock Conference Center on October 

1 – 3, 2021.  The cost will be $75.  Please mark your calendar.   
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

                               



 

                                                             

 

 

 

If you would like to donate to Kathy, please click the following link 
(online viewers).  

https://www.awana.org/donate-to-a-missionary/?r=north-america-
us&mission=456476028 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

AWANA RECHARGE DINNER 

             DATE:  August 17th       PLACE:  PBC Family Life Center 
        More Information coming regarding a Basic Training in person and online.   
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

HOPE FOR OUR HEROES! 

Just $25 provides a Military BibleStick (the Audio Drama New 
Testament and selected Psalms) for one of the Troops who 
protect our nation and preserve our freedoms. 

“This has been the most useful thing I’ve ever had. Every day I 
listen — and it has brought me closer to God,” says a Navy 
pilot. 

Thanks for giving a life-changing gift to the Troops! 

We will receive an offering for this on Sunday, July 4th.   

 

Kathy Brock North America –U.S., United States 

Email: kathyb@awana.org 

Kathy has been involved in Awana for 14 years. She has been a 
leader and director in T&T as well as a game director. After a 
transition period, she was involved in starting an Awana club in 
her new church. The club is currently in its tenth year, serving 
church members and as an outreach ministry to neighboring 
families. She was a member of a ministry team for a missionary 
before becoming a missionary herself. Three of her ten 
grandchildren currently participate in Awana. 

 

https://www.awana.org/donate-to-a-missionary/?r=north-america-us&mission=456476028
https://www.awana.org/donate-to-a-missionary/?r=north-america-us&mission=456476028
https://www.awana.org/region/north-america-us/
https://www.awana.org/country/united-states/
mailto:kathyb@awana.org


 



 

 

 

First Week of August  



UNION ELEMENTARY NEWS 
Any child that will be 5 years old by August 31 should enroll as soon as possible.  Connie Knight 
is our Data Manager, and she is in charge of the registration process.  She is at the school on 
Mondays and Tuesdays from 7:00-3:30 during the summer. The county prefers that parents go 
to the UCPS website and register through the Scribbles program.  However, if technology is an 
issue, we will gladly accept paper/pencil enrollment forms.  
 
You will need two proofs of residence such as a power bill, phone bill, car registration, 
etc.  You will also need the child's birth certificate.  A physical completed by the doctor will 
eventually be needed, but this isn't a requirement to start the registration process.  Students 
have 30 days after school starts to get the physical and immunization records turned in to the 
school.  
 
Letters will be mailed to families the week of July 19 to provide additional kindergarten 
information and to give your child's staggered entry date.  Please aim to have enrollment 
paperwork completed by July 19 so that you can receive the mailing. 
 
In addition to new kindergarten students, we are looking for new families that have moved 
into our attendance zone.  Any new student, kindergarten-fifth grade, will need to complete 
enrollment paperwork as soon as possible.  Registering sooner than later helps us with 
planning purposes. 
 
Union Elementary is a wonderful community school with low student to teacher ratios! I 
would love to speak with any parents that have questions. I look forward to working with you 
next year! 
 
Jennifer Baker Deaton, NBCT, M. Ed., Principal, Union Elementary School   
5320 White Store Road, Wingate, NC  28174, Phone: 704-296-6348 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in helping 

to write the…  

Philadelphia Baptist Church 

250th Anniversary History Book 

please contact the pastor.  

Volunteers are needed to tell 

the story of what God has done 

through us. 



 

 

             
                 SUNDAY                 MONDAY   TUESDAY      WEDNESDAY    THURSDAY FRIDAY     SATURDAY 
 

     1 2 3 

4 
    Independence Day 

9:30 AM 
Sunday School 

10:30 AM 
*Morning Worship 

Military BibleStick Offering 

5 
Office 
Closed; 
Ladies 
Bible 
Study 
7 PM 

6 7  WMU, Mission 

Friends, GA’s, RA’s, 
Youth, 7 PM  Adult 
Bible Study 
streaming on 
Facebook at 6 PM 
Choir Practice 8 PM 

8 9 10 
 
250th History 
Meeting at 
10:00 AM 

11 
Church Conference 
and Deacon 
Nomination 

9:30 AM 
Sunday School 

10:30 AM 
*Morning Worship 

 

12 
 

13 14  
Mission Friends, 
GA’s, RA’s, Youth, 
Adult Bible Study 
streaming on 
Facebook 7 PM; 
Choir Practice 8 
PM 

 

15 16 17 

18 

9:30 AM 
Sunday School 

10:30 AM 
*Morning Worship 

 

19 
Youth 
Retreat 
at Fort 
Caswell 

20 
Ladies 
Prayer 
Breakfast 
at Beth’s 
9 AM; 
Youth 
Retreat at 
Fort 
Caswell 

21 Mission 
Friends, GA’s, RA’s, 
Adult Bible Study 
streaming on 
Facebook 7 PM; 
Choir  
Practice 8 PM; 
Youth Retreat at Fort 
Caswell 

22 
Youth 
Retreat 
at Fort 
Caswell 

23 
Youth 
Retreat 
at Fort 
Caswell 

24 BBQ for 
Marty Griffin 
at Euto 
Baptist 
11AM-Until. 
 

Youth 
Return. 
 

FLC:  Lowery 

25 

9:30 AM 
Sunday School 

10:30 AM 
*Morning Worship 

 

26 27 

UBA 

Summer 

Session 

@ 

Mount 

Zion 

Baptist 

28 
Mission Friends, 
GA’s, RA’s, Youth, 
Adult Bible Study 
streaming on 
Facebook 7 PM;  
Choir  
Practice  
8 PM 

 

29 30 
FLC: K. 
Pittman 

31 
FLC: K. 
Pittman 
 
 

July 2021 

*Morning Worship in Sanctuary and is 
Live Streamed on Facebook. 
Parking Lot radio station 107.7 FM 
 


